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Hello Steve,

While we are all experiencing a great deal of uncertainty amid the Covid-19
outbreak, there is one thing that is certain: 

Teachers are AWESOME. 

This week Profound Gentlemen is kicking off a month of storytelling about the
people who make up Profound Gentlemen and how they make us so great. Our
educators always come first at PG, and so we made this week National
Teacher Appreciation Week! (Just kidding, its been around for decades.) 

Join us for the festivities this week;

Write a letter of gratitude to an educator in our network using our virtual
platform. #TeacherAppreciation
Join one of our SOS workshops this week.
Support PG tomorrow for #GivingTuesdayNow so that we can support

our educators all year long! 
Stay tuned for our first story to be released tomorrow. Be sure to follow us
on social media!

Finally, THANK YOU to all of our teachers, who work on the frontlines of
education to make our communities more equitable. 

Be well, 

Crystal & the entire PG team
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